
Synopsis 
 

Strategic Priorities Chart 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Stemming from the priority setting exercise that began in December 2017 and further developed 
over the winter of 2018, the chart is a means to track progress on addressing Council’s strategic 
priorities. The attached documents include the work plan for period of July to September, an 
August status check-in, and a work plan for October to December. The various plans and charts 
were reviewed at last week’s public meeting of the Committee of the Whole. 
 
 

MOTION: 

That Council adopt the Strategic Priorities Chart for the October to 

December period. 

 


